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dogs, and horses. She even shares her best practices for
working with deaf or blind animals. Featuring technical
tips, creative ideas, and business insights, this book
provides everything photographers need to position their
pet photography business for success.
Nikon D7500 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2017-10-23 Your
guide to capturing that perfect shot The Nikon D7500 has
created a buzz in the photography community, gaining
recognition for its appealing combination of high-end
features and compact size. If you’re upgrading your
existing dSLR or even purchasing your very first camera,
Nikon D7500 For Dummies will help you feel like a pro in
no time. This book highlights the importance of
understanding all of the basic features of your new
camera, before diving into insights about how to take
top-notch photos. You’ll learn about when and how to use
flash, understand exposure, and control focus and depth
of field. There is also information on taking expert
action, close-up, and landscape shots, and how to access
and download those photo files. Photography is a great
way to capture lifelong memories, and this book makes it
easy to get started. Learn photography terminology
Shoot, view, and trim movies Master color controls
Discover ways to customize your camera Don’t just settle
for auto mode; take advantage of all the D7500’s amazing
features with the help of Nikon D7500 For Dummies!
Digital Photography For Dummies Julie Adair King
2020-01-03 Photographers! Your guide is here! The demand
for high-quality photographs is higher than ever.
Whether you’re building your influencer rating online,
capturing the moments of a child’s life, or are looking
for ways to improve your skills, photography know-how is
a must-have skill. Digital Photography For Dummies helps
you do more than pointing, shooting, and hoping for the
best or slapping a filter on a camera phone shot. This
book introduces you to the camera settings and
techniques that separate okay pictures from frame-worthy
portraits. It then explains how to apply those skills to
capturing your own portraits, landscape shots, and highaction photos. Develop a better eye for image
composition Discover how to light photos better,
including using natural light Learn to get quick results
in auto settings or take full control in manual mode
Discover the elements of exposure and how they influence
the final product Find instructions on taking a formal
or casual portrait Apply basic editing techniques to
finalize your image Go beyond photo apps and apply the
techniques pros use for their images.
Nikon D600 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2012-12-14 A
full-color beginner guide to the basics of the NikonD600
The Nikon D600 is a professional-level full-frame sensor
that issure to attract an audience of DSLR newcomers and
pros. Thisfriendly-and-thorough full-color guide shows
you how to get a firmgrasp on this powerful camera and
helps you to ultimately getbetter photos. Helps you
shoot in Auto mode and manage playback options, andwalks
you through basic troubleshooting Teaches you to take
creative control by adjusting manualsettings to get
better results from exposure, lighting, focus, andcolor,
then apply those settings to a photo session Offers
invaluable advice on video mode along with the
newautofocus features Details sending images to a

Tony Northrup's Photography Buying Guide Tony Northrup
2014-11-26 If you're a beginner photographer, this book
can save you hundreds of dollars. If you're a seasoned
pro, it can save you thousands. With access to over 16
HOURS of online video, this book helps you choose the
best equipment for your budget and style of photography.
In this book, award-winning author and photographer Tony
Northrup explains explains what all your camera, flash,
lens, and tripod features do, as well as which are worth
paying for and which you can simply skip. Tony provides
information specific to your style of photography,
whether you're a casual photographer or you're serious
about portraits, landscapes, sports, wildlife, weddings,
or even macro. For the casual reader, Tony provides
quick recommendations to allow you to get the best gear
for your budget, without spending days researching. If
you love camera gear, you'll be able to dive into 200
pages of detailed information covering Nikon, Canon,
Sony, Micro Four-Thirds, Olympus, Samsung, Leica,
Mamiya, Hasselblad, Fuji, Pentax, Tamron, Sigma,
Yongnuo, PocketWizard, Phottix, Pixel King, and many
other manufacturers. Camera technology changes fast, and
this book keeps up. Tony updates this book several times
per year, and buying the book gives you a lifetime
subscription to the updated content. You'll always have
an up-to-date reference on camera gear right at your
fingertips. Here are just some of the topics covered in
the book: What should my first camera be?Which lens
should I buy?Should I buy Canon, Nikon, or Sony?Is a
mirrorless camera or a DSLR better for me?Do I need a
full frame camera?Is it safe to buy generic lenses and
flashes?What's the best landscape photography gear?Which
portrait lens and flash should I buy?What gear do I need
to photograph a wedding?How can I get great wildlife
shots on a budget?Which sports photography equipment
should I purchase?Should I buy zooms or primes?Is image
stabilization worth the extra cost?Which type of tripod
should I buy?Which wireless flash system is the best for
my budget?How can I save money by buying used?What kind
of computer should I get for photo editing?What studio
lighting equipment should I buy?When you buy this book,
you'll be able to immediately read the book online.
You'll also be able to download it in PDF, .mobi, and
.epub formats--every popular format for your computer,
tablet, smartphone, or eReader!
Pet Photography 2016-10-17 People love their pets. In
recent years, it’s become clear that owners are willing
to part with their hard earned money to pamper their
pets—and to chronicle the special bond they share with
them. Consequently, pet photography has seen a surge in
popularity, and more and more photographers are seeking
to specialize in photographing pets or simply supplement
their portrait/wedding photography business with pet
portraits to increase sales. This book introduces
readers to all aspects of pet photography—from capture
techniques to business basics and everything in between.
Photographers, from beginner to seasoned pro, will find
a host of technical tips for ensuring high quality
images. Eskridge provides insights about animal
psychology that will help photographers meet the
challenges of photographing timid or excitable cats,
nikon-d600-manual-focus-assist
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computer for organizing, editing,and sharing Nikon D600
For Dummies takes aim at afun-but-understandable way to
help you better understand thisamazing camera.
Nikon D7100 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2013-06-04 A
must-have, full-color guide to the Nikon D7100 The Nikon
D7100 is an ideal camera for beginning photographers who
may lack structured photography training but are still
eager and determined to take great photos. And that?s
where this fun-and-friendly guide comes in handy! Packed
with more than 300 full-color photos, this introductory
guide begins by helping you get a feel for the camera,
get comfortable shooting in auto mode, managing playback
options, and handle basic troubleshooting strategies.
Veteran author Julie Adair King walks you through the
D7100's features and encourages you to take creative
control so that you can start capturing stunning
pictures immediately. Packs in more than 300 full-color
photos that exemplify the basic photo skills needed to
get great shots Shares a wealth of information from one
of the most popular digital photography authors Walks
you through adjusting manual settings to get better
results from exposure, lighting, focus, and color
Contains an entire chapter on video mode Explains how to
send images to a computer for organizing, editing, and
sharing Nikon D7100 For Dummies helps you get a grasp on
your camera's controls so you can start taking memorable
photos today!
Mastering the Nikon Darrell Young 2014-12-04 Mastering
the Nikon D810 by Darrell Young provides a wealth of
experience-based information and insights for owners of
the new D810 camera. Darrell is determined to help the
user navigate past the confusion that often comes with
complex and powerful professional camera equipment. This
book explores the features and capabilities of the
camera in a way that far surpasses the user's manual. It
guides readers through the camera features with step-bystep setting adjustments; color illustrations; and
detailed how, when, and why explanations for each
option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu
configuration setting is explored in a user-friendly
manner, with suggestions for setup according to various
shooting styles. Darrell's friendly and informative
writing style allows readers to easily follow
directions, while feeling as if a friend dropped in to
share his knowledge. The information in this book goes
beyond the camera itself and also covers basic
photography technique.
IPad for Digital Photographers Derrick Story 2013-04-29
Provides information on the camera and photography
functions of an iPad, covering such topics as adding
pictures to an iPad, editing photographs, transferring
photographs to a computer or the cloud, and shooting and
editing movies.
Nikon D5200 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2013-04-11
Invaluable photography advice for D5200 beginners The
Nikon D5200 is one of Nikon's most advanced cameras
offered in the entry-level line of dSLRs. This book goes
beyond the user's manual to deliver a helpful
introduction to the basic photo skills needed in order
to get great shots from the D5200. Assuming no prior
dSLR knowledge, veteran author Julie Adair King offers
you a tour of the camera body with this full-color book
as she presents you with a hands-on how-to on all the
features of the D5200. Packed with pics, this fun and
friendly guide offers unique inspiration for capturing
your own memorable images. Helps you get an accurate
feel for the camera, shooting in Auto mode, and managing
playback options Walks you through adjusting settings to
get better results from exposure, lighting, focus, and
color Includes a full chapter on video mode Addresses
sending images to a computer for organizing, editing,
and sharing Demonstrates how to put the pieces together
to get better portraits, action shots, and outdoor shots
in any sort of light. Shares tips on the most common
edits needed to improve shots Featuring an abundance of
nikon-d600-manual-focus-assist

useful tips, this helpful guide encourages you to take
control of your Nikon 5200 to get the photos you want.
Chasing Warblers 2013-08-28 Known to many as "the
butterflies of the bird world," wood warblers allure
even the most experienced and discriminating birders.
Their annual migrations to and from nesting areas in the
United States and Canada draw thousands of birders to
places such as High Island, Texas; Crane Creek, Ohio;
and Point Pelee, Ontario, where warblers stop to rest
and feed during the long journey. There birders have a
chance to see and photograph these colorful, elusive
songbirds whose quick, darting flight among high
branches and thick cover makes them some of the most
challenging birds to observe and identify. In this
entertaining, beautifully illustrated book, Bob Thornton
recounts his and Vera Thornton's cross-continent
adventures in finding and photographing all 52 species
of wood warblers that nest in the United States. In
addition to describing where and how they photographed
each species, Thornton tells marvelous stories of the
colorful characters they encountered along the way. He
also touches on the current human threats to wood
warblers that come from loss of habitat.
David Busch's Nikon Z7 Guide to Digital Photography
David D. Busch 2018-12-31 David Busch's Nikon Z7 Guide
to Digital Photography is your all-in-one comprehensive
resource and reference for the exciting Nikon Z7 compact
mirrorless camera. This ground-breaking pro/enthusiast
camera is built around a 45.7 megapixel back-illuminated
sensor, that offers incredible image quality, especially
when coupled with a new line of ultra-sharp S-series, Zmount lenses. The affordable FTZ adapter allows you to
use more than 300 different lenses in Nikon’s F-mount
lineup, too. Five-axis in-body image stabilization
provides up to five stops of anti-shake performance so
you can hand-hold the camera at slower shutter speeds.
With 493 phase-detect AF focus points, covering 90
percent of the frame, and the next-generation EXPEED 6
processing chip, the Z7 offers lightning fast focus for
stills and both 4K and Full HD movie-shooting. The
stunning 3.7 megapixel Quad VGA electronic viewfinder
presents a crystal-clear image as you shoot. With this
book in hand, you’ll master all the camera’s impressive
features, and fine tune your camera skills as develop
your creativity taking great photographs with your new
Z7.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch's Nikon Z7 Guide to Digital
Photography covers all the camera's capabilities in
depth, from taking your first photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting,
and more, and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also included is
the handy visual guide to the Z7, with close-up photos
and descriptions of the camera's essential features and
controls. Learn when to use each option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by following the
author’s recommended settings for every menu entry. With
best-selling photographer and mentor David Busch as your
guide, you'll quickly have full creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities, whether you're shooting on the
job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun.
Start building your knowledge and confidence, while
bringing your vision to light with the Nikon Z7 today.
p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 11.0px
Verdana}
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P1000
Alexander White 2018-10-24 This book is a complete guide
to the operation of the Nikon Coolpix P1000 digital
camera. The book explains all shooting modes, menus,
functions, and controls of this superzoom camera,
illustrated by more than 300 full-color images. The
guide shows beginning and intermediate photographers how
to get excellent results using the many features of the
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P1000. The book explains topics such as autofocus,
manual focus, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography, ISO
sensitivity, memory cards, and flash modes. It discusses
techniques for using the P1000’s phenomenal zoom lens,
with a maximum optical focal length of 3000mm, to full
advantage. The book also explains the camera’s features
for remote control and image transfer using a smartphone
or tablet with the P1000’s built-in Wi-Fi and Bluetooth
capabilities, as well as the camera’s features for
adding location data to images. The book includes sample
photos taken with the creative options of the camera,
including the Picture Control settings, which alter
color processing of images; the Bird-watching, Moon,
Creative, and Scene shooting modes, with settings
optimized for subjects such as landscapes, pets,
sunsets, and action shots; and the Coolpix P1000’s
features for burst shooting and time-lapse photography.
In addition, the book provides introductions to topics
such as street photography, infrared photography, and
macro photography. The book also explains the video
features of the P1000, which can shoot 4K video and can
record high-speed video sequences at speeds up to four
times greater than normal, resulting in slow-motion
footage when played back. In addition, the book
describes procedures for using the Filter Effects option
to add special effects to images after they have been
captured. In its three appendices, the book discusses
accessories for the Coolpix P1000, including external
flash units, microphones, remote control devices, cases,
and charging and power options. The appendices also
include a list of useful web sites and other references,
as well as a section with “quick tips” to help users
take advantage of the camera’s features in the most
efficient ways possible. This guide book to the P1000
camera includes a detailed Table of Contents and Index.
The New Nikon Compendium Simon Stafford 2004 Presenting
the thoroughly revised, fully illustrated edition of The
Nikon Compendium, updated by the technical editor of
Nikon Owner magazine to include all the new Nikon
cameras, lenses, and accessories. This is what Nikon
enthusiasts have eagerly awaited: the most complete
Nikon reference book ever. At almost double the length
of the original, the guide describes virtually every
Nikon camera ever produced, right up to the wide variety
of popular digital models. It aids identification,
offers user-friendly tips, explains what system fits
with which camera, and discusses what limitations occur
when equipment from one generation is married to items
from another. Professional and amateur photographers, as
well as enthusiasts, collectors, and retailers will want
this on their bookshelves.
David Busch's Nikon D3400 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2017-01-20 David Busch's
Nikon D3400 Guide to Digital Photography is your all-inone comprehensive resource and reference for the Nikon
D3400 camera, the most advanced entry-level dSLR that
the company has ever offered. Taking and sharing
pictures is easier than ever, thanks to the D3400’s
enhanced Guide Mode and SnapBridge Bluetooth Low Energy
wireless link between the D3400 and your Android or iOS
smartphone or tablet.. This 24-megapixel camera offers
Full HD 1080p video, continuous shooting at up to 5
frames per second, and enhanced battery life of up to
1200 shots per charge. With this book in hand, you can
fine tune your camera skills as you explore the world of
digital photography, develop your creativity, and take
great photographs with your D3400. Filled with detailed
how-to steps and full-color illustrations, David Busch's
Nikon D3400 Guide to Digital Photography covers all the
camera's features in depth, from taking your first
photos through advanced details of setup, exposure, lens
selection, lighting, and more, and relates each feature
to specific photographic techniques and situations. Also
included is the handy visual guide to the D3400, with
close-up photos and descriptions of the camera's
nikon-d600-manual-focus-assist

essential features and controls. Learn when to use each
option and, more importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended settings for every
menu entry. With best-selling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have full
creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the job, as an advanced enthusiast,
or are just out for fun. Start building your knowledge
and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with
the Nikon D3400 today.
Tony Northrup's DSLR Book: How to Create Stunning
Digital Photography Tony Northrup 2014-11-26 The toprated and top-selling photography ebook since 2012 and
the first ever Gold Honoree of the Benjamin Franklin
Digital Award, gives you five innovations no other book
offers: Free video training. 9+ HOURS of video training
integrated into the book’s content (requires Internet
access). Travel around the world with Tony and Chelsea
as they teach you hands-on. Appendix A lists the videos
so you can use the book like an inexpensive video
course.Classroom-style teacher and peer help. After
buying the book, you get access to the private forums on
this site, as well as the private Stunning Digital
Photography Readers group on Facebook where you can ask
the questions and post pictures for feedback from Tony,
Chelsea, and other readers. It’s like being able to
raise your hand in class and ask a question!
Instructions are in the introduction.Lifetime updates.
This book is regularly updated with new content
(including additional videos) that existing owners
receive for free. Updates are added based on reader
feedback and questions, as well as changing photography
trends and new camera equipment. This is the last
photography book you’ll ever need.Hands-on practices.
Complete the practices at the end of every chapter to
get the real world experience you need.500+ high
resolution, original pictures. Detailed example pictures
taken by the author in fifteen countries demonstrate
both good and bad technique. Many pictures include links
to the full-size image so you can zoom in to see every
pixel. Most photography books use stock photography,
which means the author didn’t even take them. If an
author can’t take his own pictures, how can he teach
you? In this book, Tony Northrup (award-winning author
of more than 30 how-to books and a professional
portrait, wildlife, and landscape photographer) teaches
the art and science of creating stunning pictures.
First, beginner photographers will master:
CompositionExposureShutter speedApertureDepth-of-field
(blurring the background)ISONatural
lightFlashTroubleshooting blurry, dark, and bad
picturesPet photographyWildlife photography (mammals,
birds, insects, fish, and more)Sunrises and
sunsetsLandscapesCityscapesFlowersForests, waterfalls,
and riversNight photographyFireworksRaw
filesHDRMacro/close-up photography Advanced
photographers can skip forward to learn the pro’s
secrets for: Posing men and women. including corrective
posing (checklists provided)Portraits (candid, casual,
formal, and underwater)Remotely triggering flashesUsing
bounce flash and flash modifiersUsing studio lighting on
any budgetBuilding a temporary or permanent studio at
homeShooting your first weddingHigh speed
photographyLocation scouting/finding the best spots and
timesPlanning shoots around the sun and moonStar trails
(via long exposure and image stacking)Light
paintingEliminating noiseFocus stacking for infinite
depth-of-fieldUnderwater photographyGetting close to
wildlifeUsing electronic shutter triggersPhotographing
moving carsPhotographing architecture and real estate
Mastering the Nikon D7200 Darrell Young 2015-12-31
The Nikon Autofocus System, 2nd Edition Mike Hagen
2017-05-02
With today’s advanced camera technology, achieving focus
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on a photographic subject seems like it should be a
straightforward task, but many photographers know that
it can be deceptively difficult, especially when
shooting moving subjects or in challenging situations.
Now, there is a complete guide available for Nikon
shooters that will help them get tack-sharp photos every
time.

photographic techniques and situations. Also included is
a handy visual guide to the D850, with close-up photos
and descriptions of the camera's essential features and
controls. Learn when to use each option and, more
importantly, when not to use them, by following the
author’s recommended settings for every menu entry. With
best-selling photographer and mentor David Busch as your
guide, you'll quickly have full creative mastery of your
camera’s capabilities, whether you're shooting on the
job, as an advanced enthusiast, or are just out for fun.
Start building your knowledge and confidence, while
bringing your vision to light with the Nikon D850 today.
The Digital Photography Book Scott Kelby 2020-06-11

p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font: 11.0px
Verdana} p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font:
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In The Nikon Autofocus System, 2nd Edition, photographer
Mike Hagen, author of the bestselling The Nikon Creative
Lighting System, takes his deep knowledge of Nikon
technology and concentrates on its focus features. In
this book, which covers all current Nikon DSLR models
(including the D5 and D500), Hagen fully explains how
Nikon autofocus works, including detailed discussions of
all the autofocus modules, drive systems, and camera
buttons and menus. He also devotes an entire chapter to
explore how focus works with Nikon’s lenses.

Learn how to take professional-quality photographs using
the same tricks today’s top photographers use
(surprisingly, it’s easier than you’d think)!
This is a completely, totally updated version of the #1
best-selling digital photography book of all time! It’s
the award winning, worldwide smash hit, written by Scott
Kelby, that’s been translated into dozens of different
languages.

Armed with this general knowledge, Hagen then dives deep
and offers camera setups, settings, and best practices
for specific field techniques that address the
photographic genres that are notoriously challenging for
focus: action and sports (indoor and outdoor), wildlife
(including birds in flight), and macro photography. He
also covers genres such as portrait, landscape,
underwater, low-light, and street photography. Hagen not
only advises on the best ways to set up the camera and
focus systems, he gives helpful tips and tricks
throughout the book.

Here’s how Scott describes this book’s brilliant
premise: “If you and I were out on a shoot, and you
asked me, ‘Hey, how do I get this flower to be in focus,
with the background out of focus?,’ I wouldn’t stand
there and give you a photography lecture. In real life,
I’d just say, ‘Put on your zoom lens, set your f-stop to
f/2.8, focus on the flower, and fire away.’ That’s what
this book is all about: you and I out shooting where I
answer questions, give you advice, and share the secrets
I’ve learned just like I would with a friend—without all
the technical explanations and techie photo speak.”

The Nikon Autofocus System also covers:

This isn’t a book of theory—full of confusing jargon and
detailed concepts. This is a book on which button to
push, which setting to use, and when to use it. With
over 200 of the most closely guarded photographic
“tricks of the trade,” this book gets you shooting
dramatically better-looking, sharper, more colorful,
more professional-looking photos every time.

• Live view autofocus methods and settings
• Achieving great focus in video
• AF tracking
• AF shooting styles, such as back-button AF and
shutter-release AF

Each page covers a single concept that makes your
photography better. Every time you turn the page, you’ll
learn another pro setting, tool, or trick to transform
your work from snapshots into gallery prints. If you’re
tired of taking shots that look “okay,” and if you’re
tired of looking in photography magazines and thinking,
“Why don’t my shots look like that?” then this is the
book for you.

• HDR, panoramas, and other techniques for shooting
with a tripod
• An entire chapter on additional terms and
techniques, such as hyperfocal distance,
calibrating lenses, focus and flash photography,
and more
David Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2018-01-09 David Busch's
Nikon D850 Guide to Digital SLR Photography is your allin-one comprehensive resource and reference for the
feature-packed Nikon D850 camera. Built around a groundbreaking 45.7 megapixel back-illuminated sensor, this
pro/enthusiast model offers incredible image quality and
high ISO performance, along with 4K movie shooting
capabilities. With continuous shooting up to 9 fps with
optional battery grip, the Nikon D850 is one of the most
versatile cameras the company has ever offered. With
this book in hand, you master all the camera’s
impressive features, and fine tune your skills as you
develop your creativity taking great photographs with
your D850. p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font:
12.0px 'Times New Roman'} p.p2 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px
0.0px 0.0px; font: 12.0px 'Times New Roman'; min-height:
15.0px} Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch's Nikon D850 Guide to Digital
SLR Photography covers all the camera's capabilities in
depth, from taking your first photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting,
and more. It relates each feature to specific
nikon-d600-manual-focus-assist

TABLE OF CONTENTS
Chapter 1: Pro Tips for Getting Sharp Photos
Chapter 2: The Scoop on Lenses
Chapter 3: Shooting Landscapes Like a Pro
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Nikon D750 Rob Sylvan 2014-12-17 Now that you’ve bought
the amazing Nikon D750, you need a book that goes beyond
a tour of the camera’s features to show you exactly how
to use the camera to take great pictures. With Nikon
D750: From Snapshots to Great Shots, you get the perfect
blend of photography instruction and camera reference
that will take your images to the next level!
Beautifully illustrated with large, vibrant photos, this
book teaches you how to take control of your photography
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to get the image you want every time you pick up the
camera. Follow along with your friendly and
knowledgeable guide, photographer and author Rob Sylvan,
and you will: Learn the top ten things you need to know
about shooting with the D750 Use the D750’s advanced
camera settings to gain full control over the look and
feel of your images Master the photographic basics of
composition, focus, depth of field, and much more Learn
all the best tricks and techniques for getting great
action shots, landscapes, and portraits Find out how to
get great photos in low light Learn the basics behind
shooting video with your D750 and start making movies of
your own Fully grasp all the concepts and techniques as
you go, with assignments at the end of every chapter And
once you’ve got the shot, show it off! Join the book’s
Flickr group, share your photos, and discuss how you use
your D750 to get great shots at flickr.com/group
/nikond750_fromsnapshotstogreatshots.
Creative Composition Harold Davis 2011-02-14 Take your
best shots with this invaluable guide to composition for
DSLR cameras Sometimes you get the best results by
breaking the rules, but first you have to know what the
rules are! In this indispensable photography guide,
renowned photographer Harold Davis first walks you
through the recommended guidelines for composing great
shots with your DSLR camera-and then shows you how to
break free, build your own unique style, and compose
beautiful images with confidence. Provides practical
composition basics as well as the artistic tips and
tricks eagerly sought by digital SLR camera lovers, who
are growing in number as DSLR camera sales continue to
grow Explores the fundamental rules of composition-then
how to break those rules to take captivating and unique
images Informs and inspires you with the author's own
gorgeous examples of landscapes, portraits, close-ups,
and other photos that illustrate his concepts Helps you
jump-start your creativity by showing you new ways to
see Go beyond the basics and create a photography style
that's all your own with this must-have guide.
Nikon D5200 Rob Sylvan 2013-05-02 Now that you’ve bought
the amazing Nikon D5200, you need a book that goes
beyond a tour of the camera’s features to show you
exactly how to use the D5200 to take great pictures.
With Nikon D5200: From Snapshots to Great Shots, you get
the perfect blend of photography instruction and camera
reference that will take your images to the next level!
Beautifully illustrated with large, vibrant photos, this
book teaches you how to take control of your photography
to get the image you want every time you pick up the
camera. Follow along with your friendly and
knowledgeable guide, photographer Rob Sylvan, and you
will: Learn the top ten things you need to know about
shooting with the D5200 Master the photographic basics
of composition, focus, and depth of field Use the
D5200’s automatic scene and professional modes for more
control over your images Learn all the best tricks and
techniques for getting great action shots, landscapes,
and portraits Find out how to get great shots in low
light Fully grasp all the concepts and techniques as you
go, with assignments at the end of every chapter And
once you’ve got the shot, show it off! Join the book’s
Flickr group, share your photos, and discuss how you use
your D5200 to get great shots at
flickr.com/groups/nikon5200_fromsnapshotstogreatshots.
Nikon D600 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2013-01-04 A
guide to the Nikon D600 camera provides information on
the camera's modes and menus, exposure, lighting, flash,
live view and video, focus and color, and in-camera
editing.
Nikon Lenses Jerod Foster 2014-11-25 You own a Nikon
DSLR, but which Nikon (Nikkor) lens is best for your
shooting style and your budget? This guide by pro
photographer Jerod Foster will help you learn the
features of Nikon lenses to capturevthe stunning
pictures you want for a price that matches your needs.
nikon-d600-manual-focus-assist

Foster starts with the basics of using lenses in the
Nikon lineup–from kit, to prime, to wide angle, to
telephoto, to zoom, and more. Whether it’s portraits,
landscapes, sports, travel, or night photography, you
will have a better understanding of the different Nikon
lenses and your choices for investing in them. In this
guide you will: Master the key camera features that
relate to lenses–depth of field, perspective, and
vibration reduction Learn the difference between full
frame versus cropped sensors and how they affect
specific lenses Understand best practices for
maintaining your lenses and for taking better pictures
Accessorize your Nikon lenses with lens rigs, extenders,
and other add-on equipment Minimize lens flaws such as
distortion and chromatic aberration in post processing
with Lightroom Grasp all the concepts and techniques as
you go, with assignments at the end of every chapter
Beautifully illustrated with large, compelling photos,
this book for beginning-to-intermediate digital
photographers will help you get the image you want every
time you pick up your camera. And once you have the
shot, show it off and join the book’s flickr group:
www.flickr.com/groups/nikonlenses_fromsnapshotstogreatsh
ots.
Nikon D5500 Rob Sylvan 2015-05-15 Now that you’ve bought
the amazing Nikon D5500, you need a book that goes
beyond a tour of the camera’s features to show you
exactly how to use the camera to take great pictures.
With Nikon D5500: From Snapshots to Great Shots, you get
the perfect blend of photography instruction and camera
reference that will take your images to the next level!
Beautifully illustrated with large, vibrant photos, this
book teaches you how to take control of your photography
to get the image you want every time you pick up the
camera. Follow along with your friendly and
knowledgeable guide, photographer Rob Sylvan, and you
will: Learn the top ten things you need to know about
shooting with the D5500 Master the photographic basics
of composition, focus, and depth of field Use the
D5500’s automatic scene and professional modes for more
control over your images Understand all the best tricks
and techniques for getting great action shots,
landscapes, and portraits Find out how to get great
photos in low light Harness the power of enhanced video
recording and capture beautiful moving images with the
D5500 Fully grasp all the concepts and techniques as you
go, with assignments at the end of every chapter And
once you’ve got the shot, show it off! Join the book’s
Flickr group, share your photos, and discuss how you use
your D5500 to get great shots at
flickr.com/groups/nikonD5500_fromsnapshotstogreatshots.
Nikon D600 Rob Sylvan 2012-12-14 Created expressly for
the beginning photographer–no matter what camera you
might be using–Peachpit Press's bestselling From
Snapshots to Great Shots books teach you the core
fundamentals of photography, and show you exactly how to
execute those fundamentals with your camera. Now that
you’ve bought the amazing Nikon D600, you need a book
that goes beyond a tour of the camera’s features to show
you exactly how to use the camera to take great
pictures. With Nikon D600: From Snapshots to Great
Shots, you get the perfect blend of photography
instruction and camera reference that will take your
images to the next level! Beautifully illustrated with
large, vibrant photos, this book covers basic techniques
of beginning photography while walking you through the
unique functions and characteristics of the D600. Follow
along with your friendly and knowledgeable guide,
photographer and author Rob Sylvan, and you will: Learn
the top ten things you need to know about shooting with
the D600 Use the camera’s automatic modes to get better
shots right away Move on to the professional zone, where
you have full control over the look and feel of your
images Master the photographic basics of composition,
focus, depth of field, and much more Learn all the best
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tricks and techniques for getting great action shots,
landscapes, and portraits Find out how to get great
shots in low light Use the HD video capability for
recording memorable live action Fully grasp all the
concepts and techniques as you go, with assignments at
the end of every chapter And once you’ve got the shot,
show it off! Join the book’s Flickr group, share your
photos, and discuss how you use your D600 to get great
shots at
flickr.com/groups/d600fromsnapshotstogreatshots.
A Year with My Camera Emma Davies 2016
Nikon D5300 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2014-03-06 See
the world differently through your new Nikon D5300 Your
new Nikon D5300 digital SLR camera represents something
about you. It shows that you want something more than a
point-and-shoot camera has to offer. You want to take
better photos. You want more control. You don't want to
rely on editing to make beautiful photographs. Well,
there's good news-you now have the right tool to make
that happen! Now you need to learn how to use it. The
Nikon D5300 has more features and expanded capabilities,
and offers you more options for shooting in different
situations. Taking advantage of the full complement of
controls and settings gives you the power to capture
images in new and imaginative ways. Nikon D5300 For
Dummies is your ultimate guide to using your new DSLR to
its utmost capability. Author Julie Adair King brings
her vast experience both as a veteran photographer and a
photography teacher to you in this full-color, easy to
follow Nikon D5300 guide. Nikon D5300 For Dummies
contains more information that you would typically get
in a basic photography course, plus information specific
to the camera. Over 200 full-color images help
illustrate concepts and apply them to the Nikon D5300,
making this the ultimate reference for the beginning or
veteran photographer. Master controls, basic photography
principles, and shooting in auto Get creative with
advanced settings and video functions Take charge with
manual controls, and understand camera functionality
Find tips on editing and sharing photos You have an
excellent camera. Don't be content with shooting in auto
mode forever! Master your DSLR and learn your way around
the settings for the most gorgeous photographs you've
ever taken. Nikon D5300 For Dummies is your guide to
making it all happen.
David Busch's Nikon D610 Guide to Digital SLR
Photography David D. Busch 2014-01-24 DAVID BUSCHS NIKON
D610 GUIDE TO DIGITAL SLR PHOTOGRAPHY is the best allin-one resource and reference for the Nikon D610, the
latest full-frame camera from Nikon. This new model
features a 24.3-megapixel sensor, EXPEED 3 imageprocessing engine, six fps continuous shooting, and full
HD movie-making capability. With this book in hand, you
will explore the world of digital photography, sharpen
your creativity, and get great results with your Nikon
D610. With clear how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, DAVID BUSCHS NIKON D610 GUIDE TO DIGITAL
SLR PHOTOGRAPHY covers all the features of this
sophisticated camera in depth, from taking your first
photos through advanced details of setup, exposure,
lenses, lighting, and more, and relates each feature to
specific photographic techniques and situations. Also
included is the handy Nikon D610 road map, an easy-touse visual guide to the cameras features and controls.
With David Busch as your guide, youll be in full
creative control, whether youre shooting on the job, as
an advanced hobbyist, or are just out for fun. Start
building your knowledge, creativity, and confidence with
the Nikon D610 today.
Votes, Party Systems and Democracy in Asia Jungug Choi
2012-04-27 This book looks at the link between voters
and political party systems in Asian democracies,
focusing on India, Indonesia, Korea and the Philippines.
It discusses this link in terms of three distinct
elements: the formation of voters preferences, the
nikon-d600-manual-focus-assist

translation of preferences into votes, and the
translation of votes into seats. The book goes on to
discuss how far the general rules of political party
systems and their underlying causal mechanisms such as
strategic voting are apparent in these Asian
democracies. In particular, it explores the extent to
which electoral rules and social structural variables
affect the process of transforming preferences into a
political party system within the context of Asian
politics.The extensive areas covered by the book
overcome the traditional sub-regional division of Asia,
namely, East, Southeast and South Asia.
Mastering the Nikon Darrell Young 2013-03-22 Mastering
the Nikon D600 by Darrell Young provides a wealth of
experience-based information and insights for owners of
the new D600 camera. Darrell is determined to help the
user navigate past the confusion that often comes with
complex and powerful professional camera equipment. This
book explores the features and capabilities of the
camera in a way that far surpasses the user's manual. It
guides readers through the camera features with step-bystep setting adjustments; color illustrations; and
detailed how, when, and why explanations for each
option. Every button, dial, switch, and menu
configuration setting is explored in a user-friendly
manner, with suggestions for setup according to various
shooting styles. Darrell's friendly and informative
writing style allows readers to easily follow
directions, while feeling as if a friend dropped in to
share his knowledge. The learning experience for new
D600 users goes beyond just the camera itself and covers
basic photography technique.
Nikon D600 Digital Field Guide J. Dennis Thomas
2013-02-14 Everything you need to know to take amazing
photos with your Nikon D600 This full-color, portable
guide goes beyond the owner's manual to deliver clear,
succinct descriptions of how the Nikon D600's features
and functions work. Perfectly sized to fit in your
camera bag, this portable guide offers professional
advice on everything from composing a variety of shots
to choosing lenses and downloading photos. Veteran
author J. Dennis Thomas clearly explains how to get the
exact shots you want, when you want them, and shares
beautiful color photos from his own collection. Features
step-by-step instructions and full-color images of each
menu screen Teaches you how to adjust white balance,
autofocus, exposure, and choose lenses, and when and why
to use each of those settings Covers the essentials of
lighting, composition, and exposure Includes a bonus
gray and color checker card that allows new DSLR owners
to capture perfect color in any environment. Packed with
amazing examples, Nikon D600 Digital Field Guide helps
you master all the menus, modes and controls of this
feature-filled dSLR, and presents you with a variety of
tips and tricks to capturing portraits, candids, sports,
travel, macro photography, and much more.
David Busch's Nikon Z7 II/Z6 II Guide to Digital
Photography David D. Busch 2021-02-22 David Busch's
Nikon Z7 II/Z6 II Guide to Digital Photography is your
all-in-one comprehensive resource and reference for
Nikon’s next-generation Z7 II and Z6 II mirrorless
cameras. The company has upgraded these compact cameras
with the features most requested by enthusiasts,
including two memory card slots, advanced autofocus
features, and performance-enhancing dual EXPEED 6
processors. Serious photographers can select the highresolution 45.7 megapixel Z7 II, or opt for the higher
continuous shooting rates and stellar low-light
versatility of the 24 megapixel Z6 II. Both cameras
offer incredible image quality, especially when coupled
with a burgeoning line of ultra-sharp S-series, Z-mount
lenses. The affordable FTZ adapter allows you to use
more than 300 different lenses in Nikon’s F-mount
lineup, too. Five-axis in-body image stabilization
provides up to five stops of anti-shake performance so
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you can hand-hold the camera at slower shutter speeds.
An improved autofocus system with human and animal
eye/face detection offers lightning fast focus for
stills and both 4K and Full HD movie-shooting. With this
book in hand, you’ll master all these impressive
features, and fine tune your camera skills as develop
your creativity taking great photographs with your new
Z7 II or Z6 II.
Filled with detailed how-to steps and full-color
illustrations, David Busch's Nikon Z7 II/Z6 II Guide to
Digital Photography covers the cameras’ capabilities in
depth, from taking your first photos through advanced
details of setup, exposure, lens selection, lighting,
and more, and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations. Also included is
the handy visual guide to the Z7 II and Z6 II, with
close-up photos and descriptions of the camera's
essential features and controls. Learn when to use each
option and, more importantly, when not to use them, by
following the author’s recommended settings for every
menu entry. With best-selling photographer and mentor
David Busch as your guide, you'll quickly have full
creative mastery of your camera’s capabilities, whether
you're shooting on the job, as an advanced enthusiast,
or are just out for fun. Start building your knowledge
and confidence, while bringing your vision to light with
the Nikon Z7 II or Z6 II today.
Nikon D800 Jeff Revell 2012-08-10 Created expressly for
the beginning photographer–no matter what camera you
might be using–Peachpit Press's bestselling From
Snapshots to Great Shots books teach you the core
fundamentals of photography, and show you exactly how to
execute those fundamentals with your camera. Now that
you’ve bought the amazing Nikon D800, you need a book
that goes beyond a tour of the camera’s features to show
you exactly how to use the camera to take great
pictures. With Nikon D800: From Snapshots to Great
Shots, you get the perfect blend of photography
instruction and camera reference that will take your
images to the next level! Beautifully illustrated with
large, vibrant photos, this book teaches you how to take
control of your photography to get the image you want
every time you pick up the camera. Follow along with
your friendly and knowledgeable guide, photographer and
author Jeff Revell, and you will: • Learn the top ten
things you need to know about shooting with the D800 •
Master the photographic basics of composition, focus,
depth of field, and much more • Use advanced exposure
modes to gain full control over the look and feel of
your images • Utilize the full range of features offered
by the D800 to capture images with extremely low noise,
incredible dynamic range, and faithful color • Learn all
the best tricks and techniques for getting great action
shots, landscapes, and portraits • Find out how to get
great shots in low light • Shoot professional-quality
video and start making movies of your own And once
you’ve got the shot, show it off! Join the book’s Flickr
group, share your photos, and discuss how you use your
D800 to get great shots at
flickr.com/groups/d800fromsnapshotstogreatshots.
The Digital Photography Companion Derrick Story
2008-04-07 A guide to digital photography provides
information on digital camera features and controls,
taking successful photographs, choosing a photo
management software, and printing and sharing
photographs.
Photography For Dummies Russell Hart 2011-04-27 Your
personal photographs have a worth that can’t be measured
in dollars and cents. They’re likely the one thing you
would grab on the way out of a burning house – an
irreplaceable record of the life you lead, of friends
and family, and of the occasions with which you mark
passing years. The funny thing is, most people aren’t
entirely happy with their photographs. And that's where
Photography For Dummies comes in. You don't need a fancy
nikon-d600-manual-focus-assist

camera with multiple, removable lenses to get good
pictures. The problem is, nearly every book on
photography assumes that you're using one. But this book
assumes that you're using a point-and-shoot camera for
all your pictures. In fact, this may be the most
complete guide available for taking pictures with a
modern point-and-shoot camera. This revised edition of
Photography For Dummies helps you choose film (much
simpler than you’d think), load film into the camera (no
big sweat), and understand how to hold the camera (yes,
there are right and wrong ways). You'll also discover
tips about dealing with your photofinisher – a far more
important factor in getting good results than most
people realize, especially in the digital age. What's
more, you'll gain insight into Working with your camera,
and how different settings make your camera do different
things Understanding the importance of light in a
photograph, and applying design strategies that make
your subjects stand out Getting shots that both flatter
people and capture their personalities Shooting
landscapes, and the special considerations of travel
photography Taking pictures filmlessly, and the
pleasures and pitfalls of digital photography
Troubleshooting your camera, and discovering what do try
if it won't shoot Today’s point-and-shoot cameras are
remarkably reliable devices. So why aren’t your pictures
better? The main secret to better photographs is knowing
what to shoot, when to shoot it, and how to shoot it.
You need Photography For Dummies, because it lets you in
on this secret.
Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P900 Alexander
S. White 2015-06-22 This book, by Alexander S. White, is
a complete, clearly written guide to the operation of
the Nikon Coolpix P900 digital camera. The book explains
all shooting modes, menus, functions, and controls of
this superzoom camera, accompanied by more than 350
full-color illustrations and sample photographs. The
guide shows beginning and intermediate photographers how
to use the camera’s many options to get the results they
want. The book explains topics such as autofocus, manual
focus, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography, ISO, memory
cards, and flash modes. It includes a discussion of
techniques for using the P900’s phenomenal zoom lens,
with a maximum optical focal length of 2000mm, to full
advantage. The book also discusses the camera’s features
for image transfer and remote control through the P900’s
built-in Wi-Fi network, as well as its features for
adding location data to images. The book includes sample
images taken with the creative settings of the camera,
including the Picture Control options, which alter the
color processing of images; the Scene and Special
Effects shooting modes, with settings optimized for
subjects such as landscapes, birds, pets, sunsets, and
action shots; and the camera’s features for burst
shooting and time-lapse photography. In addition, the
book provides introductions to topics such as infrared
photography, street photography, and macro photography.
The book also explains the video features of the P900,
which can shoot HD video with stereo sound and can
record high-speed video at rates up to 4 times normal
speed. In addition, the book describes procedures for
playing back images and videos in the camera and for
using the Filter Effects option to add special effects
to images after they have been captured. In three
appendices, the book discusses accessories for the
Coolpix P900, including cases, external flash units, and
charging and power options. The appendices include a
list of useful web sites and other resources, as well as
a section with “quick tips” to help users take advantage
of the camera’s features in the most efficient ways
possible.
Nikon D5600 For Dummies Julie Adair King 2017-04-17 An
easy-to-follow Nikon D5600 photography class—in a book!
Your Nikon D5600 is a powerful tool equipped to take
top-notch photos. But unless you know how to use it to
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its full potential, your professional-grade camera will
produce underwhelming amateur-grade photos. And that's
where Nikon D5600 For Dummies comes in! Packed with all
the expert tips and tricks you need to get your Nikon to
live up to its name, this guide shows you how to use it
to get truly striking shots—in a flash. Written by an
expert on all things Nikon—and brimming with inspiring
full-color photos—the step-by-step instruction offered
inside arms shutterbugs of all skill levels with the
know-how to turn any scene into a beautiful work of art.
Whether you're looking to capture a cozy low-light shot
or forever memorialize an awesome action scene, Nikon
D5600 For Dummies will take your photography skills to
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picturesque new heights. Discover all your camera's
features and capabilities Get better photos in auto or
manual mode Adjust focus on the fly Start speaking
photography lingo like a pro Even Leonardo da Vinci had
to learn to work with paints and brushes before he could
create the Mona Lisa. Before you let your frustration
get the best of you, take heed in the friendly guidance
in Nikon D5600 For Dummies.
Digital Photography Hacks Derrick Story 2004 Presents a
collection of tips on digital photography and digital
cameras, covering such topics as digital camera
attachments, nighttime photography, using a flash, using
Adobe Photoshop, and printing photographs.
Mastering the Nikon D750 Darrell Young 2015-11-12
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